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INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 18-033 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 16 May 2018. You asked the London 
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   
 
Following on from the Legacy Corporation FOI response 18-022: 
 
“I would be grateful, therefore, if you could provide the following information: 
 

1. Please confirm that I am correct in now thinking that the LLDC does not keep a 
register or record of affordable housing outcomes. 

2. I have looked at the monitoring information provided. Looking at the latest information 
for 2017, I came across the statement in Appendix 1 3 Supply of housing: "In 2017, 
the net number of housing completions recorded on the database was 753 
units." Please confirm that when you say the cost of searching would exceed limits 
that there is a database which contains all of the information and that it is a search of 
this database that would exceed limits. 

3. Is this database publicly available in any form?” 
 
I can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds information relevant to your request.  The 
information related to housing and affordable housing that is reported in the annual Planning 
Authority Monitoring Report is drawn from the LLDC Planning Register for information about 
numbers granted planning permission and as you are aware this is publicly available and 
accessible: Planning register.  
 
There is no specific separate affordable housing register held. In terms of data on the 
numbers of units completed, this results from on-the ground monitoring by officers which is 
then reflected in the data, along with that for permissions, within the Mayor of London’s 
London Development Database (LDD) which is available via the GLA website: London 
development database.  
 
I have attached a background spreadsheet used by officers to input into this for your 
information in Annex A. It should be noted that the schemes identified have been permitted 
at different points in time, by different planning authorities and reflect the national and local 
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planning policy situation at that time rather than necessarily the current policy requirements 
set by the Mayor or locally by the Legacy Corporation in its Local Plan. 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 

London Legacy Development Corporation 

 




